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Contract Extension Offered to Johnson-Brock Principal 
(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock School Board met Monday night. During the meeting Board members
reviewed in closed session the job performance of Principal Lucas Dalinghaus and approved an
agreement for the 2016-17 school year with the Johnson-Brock Education Association. 

Following a closed session for the job evaluation the Board voted unanimously to offer Principal
Dalinghaus a contract as K-12 Principal for two years with a salary of $83,000 for the first year and
$86,000 for the second year.  A contract was offered to Benjamin Ideus to serve as Special
Education Instructor for the 2016-17 school year.

The Board also voted unanimously to increase the base salary for a new teacher in the
Johnson-Brock school district by $1,000. 

Superintendent Jeff Koehler informed the Board he expects to learn in April or May if the District is
awarded a Nemaha NRD grant for the school courtyard. 

Drivers Education will be offered at Johnson-Brock this summer.  The cost will be $250 per student.
A contract was approved to have Tim Newman serve as instructor, being paid $150 per student.  
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